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Fwd: Dollar General item 
1 message 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 
To: Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Valerie Akana <vakana@alumni.gsb.stanford.edu> 
Date: Wed, May 27, 2020 at 9:11 PM 
Subject: Dollar General item 
To: <planning@edcgov.us> 

Hi, 

Ii ~4 
Julie Saylor <julie:?a?Jlor@edcgov.us> 

Thu, May 28, 2020 at 7:12 AM 

I support the Dollar General store. We need more affordable and general retail in some of our rural areas to keep folks 
from having to drive so far to Walmart, etc. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, Val Akana, 
Resident of Placerville 
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